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The U.S. Department of Education has made available by the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 

Appropriations (CRRSAA) and American Rescue Plan (ARP) Acts financial aid grants to students, which were 

signed into law on December 27, 2020 and March 11, 2011 respectively. Milan Institute signed and returned to 

the Department of Education the Certification and Agreements for CRRSAA and ARP Grants, and has been 

awarded and is distributing these funds to students as follows: 

 

 

Basis for Grant Amount Paid to Students 
This law requires that Milan Institute award these funds to exceptionally needy students. Milan Institute has 

reviewed the 2020-21 and/or 2021-22 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) and/or alternative 

determination documentation provided by students to identity students eligible for the CRRSAA/ARP Grant. 

As additional qualifications, each recipient must be a current student (actively attending and not currently on a 

leave of absence or another inactive status) and must have been attending the College starting on or after 

February 1, 2021. Students starting before February 1, 2021 may be eligible based on an alternative 

determination. Students are required to complete all necessary forms and return them to their Campus’ 

Education Finance Advisor, so Milan may properly disburse the award. 

Pell eligible students will receive a base monthly payment of $350.00 that will be paid on the monthly as long a 

student remains active. Monthly payments will continue for up to four (4) months and will cease when funds are 

exhausted. 

CRRSAA/ARP grant funds can be used to pay for any component of in your Cost of Attendance. This includes 

housing, food, transportation, health care, childcare, or other emergency expenses you deem necessary. 
 


